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NOTICE 

Colby School District 
 

Members of the Board of Education of the Colby School District have been 

invited and may be in attendance at the following: 

 

EVENT:  Referendum Election Results Event  

 

DATE:  November 8, 2016  

 

TIME:  7:00 PM 

 

LOCATION: Home of Superintendent Kolden 

Colby, WI  

 

 
 

A quorum of the School Board may be present, however no official business will be 

conducted.  The purpose of the meeting is for the Colby School District Board Members and 

Superintendent to gather to watch the referendum election results.   


